# THE BOWE GREEN PROJECT

### Mission Statement

The Bowe Green Project was established in 2017 by Bowe teacher and Lead Coordinator, Lacy B. Lupi. The Bowe Green Project's mission is to not only utilize gardening to promote mindfulness, hands on learning opportunities, but to teach students the importance of practicing environmental sustainability.

## Bowe Garden

After a great deal of planning and the hard work of our new principal, Craig Stephenson, many of our dedicated teachers and our wonderful custodian, Barbara Myers, The Bowe Green Project was finally able to break ground on our new garden this past summer. Currently, the garden is focused on a blend of ornamental and edible plants. Please feel free to check it out!

### Garden Club

The B. G. P. garden club will have its very FIRST meeting in October. Information will be sent home with students, as well as available on Miss Lupi's school website. Spaces are limited.

### Garden Days

All garden days will occur 1-2 weekend days a month based upon season. All are welcome in assisting and getting their "paws" dirty to help maintain and grow our beautiful garden. It is a great opportunity to help your child get involved with their school community, as well as encourage him or her to get outdoors! All parents/ guardians must accompany their child on garden days.

### Social Media

Please follow us on social media for updates!



@ Bowe School Garden

The Bowe Green Project Garden Contact Info

Lacy B. Lupi, Lead Coordinator

Email: Ilupi@gpsd.us



## Sprouting soon...

Fall Farm to School Celebrations

First BGP Annual T-shirt Sale

Local Farmers to visit Bowe

Grow & Eat Days, partnered by NutriServe

1st Garden Club Meeting

2nd Annual "Bowe Rocks!" Fundraiser, sponsored by Brida Stone of Glassboro

All Final dates TBD. Please add us on social media!

\*\*\*\* will include bowe garden pictures....